Further Education Support Service launch of the Equality Action Planning Framework 
I am delighted to have the opportunity to host the launch of the Further Education Support Service’s Equality Action Planning Framework.  Miriam O’Donoghue and Siobhan Magee of the Further Education Support Service have brought to fruition a highly innovative project which will enable further education providers to meet the FETAC obligation to integrate equality into their work.  

The project has led to the development of a number of useful equality tools which, I believe, will assist further education providers to meet their equality obligations but also to understand their service users better and to plan services more effectively.  These tools should help to service users to target services and deploy resources effectively at a time when every penny counts and we have to achieve more for less.  

We consider that the equality action planning framework, the equality audit tool and the elements for an equal status policy to other public sector organisations represent models of good practice that can be used by other public sector organisations.  We intend to bring these tools to the attention of our other public sector partners, including the members of the Public Sector Equality Learning Network.  

The FESS project is one of a series of ground-breaking projects in which we have been engaged with the further education sector.  These projects have included the development, with the Irish Vocational Education Association, of an equality impact assessment tool for the vocational education and training sector.  We have tested this tool in Donegal VEC.  We were delighted to be able to offer equality support packages to Wicklow VEC, Waterford VEC and County Dublin VEC, using European Social Fund funding through our Equality Mainstreaming Unit.  We look forward to further cooperation with the further education and vocational education sectors in the years ahead.  


If I can give a quick plug, I’d like to alert you all to our annual equality in the vocational education and training sector conference which will take place in Dublin Castle on 10 November.  That conference will look at equality in a time of change and the implications for the VET sector.

In conclusion, I’d like to thank Miriam O’Donoghue and Siobhan Magee for making this innovative project a reality.  The project has shown the ambitious work that can be achieved when it includes people with expertise such as Enda Kenny, Mary Gannon, Marie Rooney, Siobhan Cluskey, Virgo Hynes, Pat O’Mahoney, Crona Gallagher and Deirdre Keyes.  
Thank you very much. 
Renee Dempsey 

Chief Executive Officer

Equality Authority 
